
 Governance and finance meeting: Agenda Item 30.2 

Car Park Lighting 

After recent inspections of the car parks both Church St and King St have been found to have faulty/broken 
lighting. 

Church St, had the top cover smashed and has been missing for over a year.  A replacement in the exact same 
style as the other 2 is still available, but they are very expensive by that manufacturer.   

So the 3 options are: 

1) - Replace just the damaged with an exact match 

2) - Replace just the damaged with a similar looking style fitting but at a lower cost 

3) - Replace all 3 with new matching units.  

Following discussions with the electrical contractor the recommendation would be: 

 Church St - 3rd option as the 2 existing fittings on the taller columns have had several repairs over the 
years.  The top light has had the cover spray painted by somebody to try to block the light out at a certain 
angle.  It might be worth some more modern looking fittings, with a better performance in terms of energy 
efficiency & light distribution/ pollution - something with a flat unit that give a more direction light downwards, 
as opposed to the globe 360o output: See attached. 

120w Panhead post top light + photocell x 2 £840.00 

89-76mm spigot convertor x2 £130.00 

60w Panhead post top light photocell x 1 £330.00 

Cable & Fixing Materials x 1 £45.00 

Access Hire x1 £220.00 

Labour x 1 £450.00 

Replace Church Street car park lights total: £2015 

Replace King Street car park floodlights 

50w Black LED floodlights - 4000k, with dusk till dawn photocell x 7 £630.00 

Cable & Fixing Materials x 1 £85.00 

Access Hire x 1 £220.00 

Labour x 1£ 450.00 

Replace King St Car park floodlights total:  £1385.00 

 

Therefore it is recommended that STC accepts the quote for £2015 for Church St taking the money from 
CCLA SLA budget and then re visit King St lighting in the next financial year. 
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